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Salmon Investigations in the Kenai River, Alaska, 1979-1981 1982 due to increasing
pressures from recreational and commercial development in the kenai river this three
year study was undertaken to gather baseline data on salmon spawning and rearing for
land use planners abstract
Green Bay Urbanized Area Transportation System Management Plan, 1979-1981 1979
excavations finds and environmental remains and historical and geological background
Temperature of Ground Water at Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, 1979-1981 1985 explores
how and why groups communities and nations help others toward whom they owe no
obligation this study is based on socio historical comparisons and case studies
theoretical explanations social psychological research and interviews
Excavations in the Medieval Burgh of Perth, 1979-1981 1987 the adaptive brain ii
vision speech language and motor control focuses on a unified theoretical analysis
and predictions of important psychological and neurological data that illustrate the
development of a true theory of mind and brain the publication first elaborates on
the quantized geometry of visual space and neural dynamics of form perception
discussions focus on reflectance rivalry and spatial frequency detection figure
ground separation by filling in barriers and disinhibitory propagation of functional
scaling from boundaries to interiors the text then takes a look at neural dynamics
of perceptual grouping and brightness perception topics include simulation of a
parametric binocular brightness study smoothly varying luminance contours versus
steps of luminance change macrocircuit of processing stages paradoxical percepts as
probes of adaptive processes and analysis of the beck theory of textural
segmentation the book examines the neural dynamics of speech and language coding and
word recognition and recall including automatic activation and limited capacity
attention a macrocircuit for the self organization of recognition and recall role of
intra list restructuring arid contextual associations and temporal order information
across item representations the manuscript is a vital source of data for scientists
and researchers interested in the development of a true theory of mind and brain
Congregational Sponsors of Indochinese Refugees in the United States, 1979-1981 1987
the voting rights act of 1965 which originally was intended to prohibit barriers to
black registration and voting has been hailed as a triumph for civil rights and as a
catalyst for the election of minorities to public office in both the deep south and
the urban north to advance its objective federal courts instructed many cities to
change from at large to single member district electoral systems as a way to ensure
that minorities had a reasonable chance to elect representatives of their choice in
the first book to critique the implementation of this landmark legislation in a
major american city ruth morgan examines its effect on local governance over forty
years in dallas and shows that it had unintended consequences for racial politics
representation and public policy breaking from studies that measure the success of
the vra in terms of increased minority representation morgan assesses the
consequences of the act for dallas city government and for the wider interests of
minorities as well while endorsing the original intent of the vra morgan believes
that this intent was subverted by subsequent amendments to the act and by the courts
attempts to advance the political standing of particular minority groups she argues
that court imposed single member districts have created in dallas a city council
infected with parochialism and careerism a result of members no longer having to
compromise to win citywide votes and have had an adverse impact on governmental
effectiveness and voter turnout with corruption and cronyism now rampant voting
rights legislation and litigation have ultimately failed to fulfill the hopes and
aspirations of the unempowered and the district system has created an incentive for
continued racial separation governance by decree offers a pointed assessment of the
complexities and contradictions produced by the voting rights law while at the same
time calling for the federal judiciary to exercise restraint in imposing its will
when it lacks the capacity to make choices that are inherently political morgan s
powerfully argued case study should inspire much debate and inform forthcoming
congressional deliberations over the renewal of the preclearance section of the vra
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The Adaptive Brain II 2013-10-22 includes articles on international business
opportunities
Official Gazette of the United States Patent Office 1898 brain receptor
methodologies part b amino acids peptides psychoactive drugs is the second of the
two part first volume of the neurobiological research series which provides a
comprehensive view of various subdisciplines within neurobiology the first volume
parts a and b deals with the area of neurotransmitter and neuromodulator receptors
in brain future volumes will cover the subdisciplines of neuroanatomy
neurophysiology brain specific macromolecules neurochemistry and behavioral
neurobiology it is hoped that the series will be of equal value for both basic as
well as clinical scientists part b continues from part a with the remainder of
section ii specific receptor binding methodologies subsection ii b deals with
receptors for amino acids and neuropeptides and covers areas including gaba glycine
carnosine opiates bombesin cck trh and substance p amino acids probably represent
the majority of brain neurotransmitter substances at least relative to the amines
and acetylcholine although with the exception of gaba the amino acids remain
relatively uncharacterized in brain their further study should receive high priority
Governance by Decree 2004 research on cytoskeletal elements of eukaryotic cells has
been expand ing explosively during the past 5 to 10 years due largely to the
employment of electron and immunofluorescent microscopy significant results have
been obtained which have provided interesting new insights into the dynamics of
nucleated cells at the structural physiological as well as developmental levels
while a substantial amount of knowledge has accumulated on the function of
microfilaments and microtubules the roles of the third major class of cytoskeletal
structures in vertebrate cells the intermediate filaments have largely resisted
clarification the investigation of cultured cells and of tissues from various
developmental stages has furnished a host of information on the inter and
intracellular distribution of the different types of intermediate filaments and led
to the contention that they have a structural and organizing function in the
cytoplasm of vertebrate cells however the results of recent experimen that
vertebrate cells can function perfectly in the tation have shown complete absence of
cytoplasmically extended intermediate filament meshworks it is legitimate to suppose
therefore that their function in vertebrate cells is much more subtle and complex
than generally presumed our interest in the structure and function of intermediate
filament proteins was initiated approximately 7 years ago while working on the
regulation of macromolecular synthesis in picornavirus infected mam malian cells in
attempts to demonstrate virus induced changes in the nuclear protein components of
the host cells the nonionic detergent extraction method was used to purify nuclei
Business America 1984 first published in 1986 this book is concerned with the
stressors women undergo from adolescence to old age and the resources especially
interpersonal resources women use to cope with these stressors there follows a
series of chapters that address the use of social support as a resource for coping
with stressful life events that confront women in a variety of contexts during their
life span
Brain Receptor Methodologies 2013-10-22 the receptors volume ii deals with receptors
for somatostatin vitamin d insulin and animal viruses as well as for the 2
adrenergic and ah systems the significance of translational modifications of
receptor ligands is discussed along with the mechanisms of receptor ligand
interactions the role of receptors in development and their regulation by tumors are
also considered comprised of 12 chapters this volume begins with a detailed account
of the vitamin d receptor paying particular attention to its biochemical and
physical properties as well as its mechanism of action the discussion then turns to
experimental discrimination between alternative mechanistic models for the receptor
mediated stimulation of adenylate cyclase the role of microaggregation in hormone
receptor effector interactions and the biology and biochemistry of the ah receptor
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subsequent chapters explore the interactions of animal viruses with cell surface
receptors insulin receptors determination of the size of neurotransmitter receptors
by radiation inactivation target size analysis and protein glycosylation and
receptor ligand interactions this book will be a valuable resource for students and
practitioners in fields ranging from cell biology and biochemistry to physiology
endocrinology and pharmacology
Intermediate Filaments 2012-12-06 in the past decade the field of comparative
cognition has grown and thrived no less rigorous than purely behavioristic
investigations examinations of animal intelligence are useful for scientists and
psychologists alike in their quest to understand the nature and mechanisms of
intelligence extensive field research of various species has yielded exciting new
areas of research integrating findings from psychology behavioral ecology and
ethology in a unique and wide ranging synthesis of theory and research on animal
cognition the oxford handbook of comparative cognition contains sections on
perception and illusion attention and search memory processes spatial cognition
conceptualization and categorization problem solving and behavioral flexibility and
social cognition processes including findings in primate tool usage pattern learning
and counting the authors have incorporated findings and theoretical approaches that
reflect the current state of the field this comprehensive volume will be a must read
for students and scientists who want to know about the state of the art of the
modern science of comparative cognition
Pacific Ports 1920 this volume is comprised of contributions from leading scholars
in education and psychology in part one of the book the authors provide insight into
the psychology of change examining what factors work as catalysts for change in
environments institutions and people what factors hinder change when change is
deemed beneficial in the second part of this volume the authors turn their attention
to the issue of peace education they examine the types of problems that societies
and scholars should identify and try to solve in hopes of building more peaceful
environments the final chapter is a biography honoring professor gavriel gabi
salomon a significant contributor to the vast literature on change this book is
appropriate reading for professors students and academics who are dedicated to
fostering change to benefit institutions environments and people
Stress, Social Support, And Women 2014-03-18 rooted in the creative success of over
30 years of supermarket tabloid publishing the weekly world news has been the world
s only reliable news source since 1979 the online hub weeklyworldnews com is a
leading entertainment news site
The Receptors 2014-05-10 johnsgard provides an overview of the history current
status and uncertain future of prairie birds from falcons and shorebirds to larks
and sparrows some are intercontinental migrants that winter in south america others
sedentary species or short distance travelers that may frequent the grasslands of
mexico johnsgard describes each species its features habits habitats migratory
patterns and breeding season ecology
Toxic Chemicals in the Great Lakes and Associated Effects: Contaminant levels and
trends 1991 a graduate course text written for readers familiar with measure
theoretic probability and discrete time processes wishing to explore stochastic
processes in continuous time the vehicle chosen for this exposition is brownian
motion which is presented as the canonical example of both a martingale and a markov
process with continuous paths in this context the theory of stochastic integration
and stochastic calculus is developed illustrated by results concerning
representations of martingales and change of measure on wiener space which in turn
permit a presentation of recent advances in financial economics the book contains a
detailed discussion of weak and strong solutions of stochastic differential
equations and a study of local time for semimartingales with special emphasis on the
theory of brownian local time the whole is backed by a large number of problems and
exercises
The Revised Statutes, Codes and General Laws of the State of New York 1890 writing
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this book would have been impossible without the help of certain institutions and
persons for a gas producing and oil processing country like the netherlands there
was surprisingly very little publicly available research material public libraries
collections contained with a certain degree of inconsistency little of the more
specialised sources i would therefore like to express my gratitude towards royal
dutch shell and especially the library staff in the hague for allowing me to use the
company s library thanking them for their assistance in finding and supplying the
required data i am also grateful for the financial assistance of the nederlandse
organisatie voor wetenschappelijk onderzoek nwo and the faculty of law of the
university of leiden they provided the financial means to work a crucial month in
the very well equipped library of the oxford institute for energy studies i am
indebted to the staff of the oxford institute for energy studies and particularly to
robert mabro and jeremy turk for their comments support and friendship after i spent
a month in the institute in july 1989 i was able to return for two five month
periods in 1990 and 1991 for both periods the oxford institute and the leiden law
faculty provided me with the necessary means i would also like to express special
gratitude to some people who have been a great support and supplied me with valuable
comments at various stages of the study
The Oxford Handbook of Comparative Cognition 2012-03-20 this work elucidates the
nature of the notion of locality in phonology describing the minimal conditions
under which sounds assimilate to one another the central thesis is that a sound can
assimilate to another sound only if gestural contiguity is established between these
two sounds the argument supporting the central thesis of this book is unique in
bringing evidence from articulatory dynamics electromyography and cross linguistic
sound patterns to converge on the same notion of locality in phonology this book
will be of particular interest to researchers in phonetics phonology and morphology
as well as to cognitive scientists interested in how the grammar may include
constraints that emerge from the physical aspects of speech
Bulletin 1987 issues for 1974 include minutes recommendations special reports etc
Fostering Change in Institutions, Environments, and People 2014-04-08 gerard
philippson is professor of bantu languages at the institut national des langues et
civilisations orientales and is a member of the dyamique de langage research team of
the centre national de la recherche scientifique lyon ii university he has mainly
worked on comparative bantu tonology other areas of interest include afro asiatic
general phonology linguistic classification and its correlation with population
genetics
Weekly World News 1981-01-06 a history of the area that would become walnut station
then walnut grove from the earliest days to the present it covers almost every
aspect of community life in this small town in minnesota
Prairie Birds 2001 the oldest and most respected martial arts title in the industry
this popular monthly magazine addresses the needs of martial artists of all levels
by providing them with information about every style of self defense in the world
including techniques and strategies in addition black belt produces and markets over
75 martial arts oriented books and videos including many about the works of bruce
lee the best known marital arts figure in the world
Bulletin 1984 we are now living through a period of knowledge capitalism in which as
castells put it the action of knowledge upon knowledge is the main source of
productivity in the face of such transformation the economic social and
institutional contours of contemporary capitalism are being reshaped at the heart of
this world are an emergent set of economies regions institutions and peoples central
of the flows and translations of knowledge this book provides an interdisciplinary
review of the triad of knowledge space economy on entering the twenty first century
drawing on a variety of disciplinary backgrounds the first part of the book
comprises a set of statements by leading authors on the role of knowledge in
capitalism thereafter the remaining two parts of the book explore the landscape of
knowledge capitalism through a series of analyses of knowledge in action within a
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range of economic political and cultural contexts bringing together a set of authors
from across the social sciences this book provides both a major theoretical
statement on understanding the economic world and an empirical exemplification of
the power of knowledge in shaping the spaces and places of today s society
Brownian Motion and Stochastic Calculus 2014-03-27 in this volume van der auwera
attempts to clarify the idea that language reflects both mind and reality and to
elucidate the reflection idea by turning it into the cornerstone of a linguistic
theory of meaning
Dynamic International Oil Markets 2013-03-14 published ecological information on
latin american coasts is scarce despite the growing need for a comprehensive
examination of coastal processes on a global scale this book brings together details
on benthic marine algae seagrasses salt marsh mangrove and dune plant communities
throughout latin america researchers and graduate students in plant ecology marine
biology and environmental management will benefit from the valuable information in
this book distribution and community ecology modern research approaches coastal
management possibilities
Pennsylvania Union List of Serials 1984 now available in paperback this vital
handbook marks the development of sports studies as a major new discipline within
the social sciences edited by the leading sociologist of sport eric dunning and jay
coakley author of the best selling textbook on sport in the usa it both reflects and
richly endorses this new found status key aspects of the handbook include an
inventory of the principal achievements in the field a guide to the chief conflicts
and difficulties in the theory and research process a rallying point for researchers
who are established or new to the field which sets the agenda for future
developments a resource book for teachers who wish to establish new curricula and
develop courses and programmes in the area of sports studies with an international
and inter disciplinary team of contributors the handbook of sports studies is
comprehensive in scope relevant in content and far reaching in its discussion of
future prospect
The Articulatory Basis of Locality in Phonology 2014-04-08 the first edition
appeared fourteen years ago since then there have been significant advances in our
science that warrant an updating and revision of sand and sandstone the main
framework of the first edition has been retained so that the reader can begin with
the mineralogy and textural properties of sands and sandstones progress through
their organization and classification and their study as a body of rock to
consideration of their origin prove nance transportation deposition and
lithification and finally to their place in the stratigraphic column and the basin
the last decade has seen the rise of facies analysis based on a closer look at the
stratigraphic record and the recognition of characteristic bed ding sequences that
are the signatures of some geologic process such as a prograding shallow water delta
or the migration of a point bar on an alluvial floodplain the environment of sand
deposition is more closely determined by its place in such depositional systems than
by criteria based on textural characteristics the fingerprint approach our revi sion
reflects this change in thinking as in the geological sciences as a whole the
concept of plate tectonics has required a rethinking of our older ideas about the
origin and accumu lation of sediments especially the nature of the sedimentary
basins
Agenda - California Postsecondary Education Commission 1983
The Bantu Languages 2006-03-21
A Chronicle of Walnut Station - Walnut Grove 2012
Black Belt 1995-01
Knowledge, Space, Economy 2002-01-04
Legislative Objectives, Veterans' Organizations 1960
Language and Logic 1985-01-01
Fishery Bulletin 1971
The New York Red Book 1980
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Five-year Index-digest of American Maritime Cases 1978
Coastal Plant Communities of Latin America 2013-10-22
Handbook of Sports Studies 2000-08-29
Sand and Sandstone 2012-12-06
Arteriosclerotic Brain Disease 1983
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